
CITY OF PITTSBUR GH 

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE

CITY-COUN TY BUILDING 

414 GRANT STREET | CITY  COUNTY BUILDING | 412-255-2525 

JENNIFER GULA 
DIRECTOR & TREASURER 

April 1, 2024 

Dear President and Members of Council: 

This letter is to request approval for an amending resolution authorizing the Mayor and 
the Director of the Department of Finance to extend the contract with OPEX Corporation 
for maintenance services and associated software licenses by one year at a one-time cost 
not to exceed Twenty-Six Thousand Three Hundred Ten Dollars ($26,310.00). 

Your favorable consideration is appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

Jennifer Gula  
Director of Finance/Treasurer 


